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HANOVER, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03755 

P.O. BOX 483 603/640-3200 

May 2, 2017 

Via First Class Mail 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

NHPUC 5MAY'17P.Hl1:31 

Re: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Petition for Expansion of Franchise to the Town of Hanover and City of Lebanon 
NH Public Utilities Commission Docket No. DG 16-852 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing, please find an original and seven (7) copies of the Town of Hanover's 
Petition to Intervene in the above-captioned docket. An electronic copy has been sent to you and 
those identified on the service list (which includes the Office of Consumer Advocate). 

The Town of Hanover has discussed this request to intervene with Liberty Utilities and they have 
indicated a willingness to accept intervention beyond the filing deadline. 

Please add me to service list using the following e-mail address: Julia.Griffin@hanovernh.org. 
Thank you for your assistance. Should you have any questions, I can be reached by phone at 
(603) 643-0701 or by e-mail at Julia.Griffin@hanovernh.org. 

incere\ !iW 
lia oriffinor 

Enclosures 
cc (via e-mail): Service List 

Peter Kulbacki, Director of Public Works 
Rob Houseman, Planning and Zoning Director 
Martin McMillan, Fire Chief 


